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August 3, 2023  

Julie Mikulas 
Martin Marietta  
1800 N Taft Hill Road  
Fort Collins, CO 80534  

Re:  Windsor East Mine; File No. M-2022-042; Application Extension Response 
 

Dear Julie Mikulas:  

 
On July 10, 2023 the Division received baseline water quality results for the first three quarters of 
monitoring well data at the Windsor East Mine, Permit No. M-2022-042. Please submit the fourth 
and fifth quarter data from these wells to the Division as soon as they become available. As a 
reminder, a Technical Revision will be required to set updated constituent standards for the site’s 
long term monitoring plan.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by email at hunter.ridley@state.co.us or by phone at 
(720)868-7757. 

 
Sincerely, 
Hunter C. Ridley 

 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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